
    

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
By Mark Kincer 
Happy Sunday Happy Rotarians. What a week it has been. It would appear as if our 
determination and our faith is about to be tested with this Covid 19 virus. Following the 
advice of NC Governor Roy Cooper we have decided to postpone our Men That Cook 
event until the fall. Additionally, we are going to cancel our next two meetings and plan to 
have our next one on March 30th. Please be safe and take care of yourselves and your 
families. Praying that our government and our leaders will get a handle on this soon.  

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

March 16 – No Meeting 
March 23 – No Meeting  
March 30 – TBD 
April 6 – TBD 
April 13 – No Meeting – Easter Monday 
April 20 – 
April 27 – 
May 4 – 
May 11 – 
May 18 – 
May 25 – No Meeting – Memorial Day 
June 1 – 
June 8 – 
June 15 – 
June 22 – 
June 29 – 
July 1 – New Rotary Year 
July 6 – No Meeting – 4th of July 
July 13 – 
July 20 – 
July 27 – 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday March 2  
Club Social 
El Toro – Mexican Grill & Bar, 
Cornelius 
 

 
 

Fundraiser - Rescheduled 
Lake Norman Men That Cook 
Sunday September 27 - 11 am to 2 pm at Langtree Plantation 
Teams of 2, 3 or 4 men will bring cooked items for lake residents 
to eat, taste, or otherwise enjoy.  
Eating participants will vote with their $15 ticket and the 
donations will go to each team’s favorite charity.  
Do you want to participate, let us know!! 
 

Last week 
Bart Landess 
Executive Director 
Catawba Lands 
Conservancy  
and Carolina Thread Trail. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(704)%20906-8136
mailto:wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2Frotary_responsive_435%2Fpublic%2FT1920_EN.png%3Fitok%3DWIXQxhOq&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fen%2Fnews-media%2Foffice-president%2Fpresidential-theme&docid=erG-MXUPeNzIUM&tbnid=zzOnG-SWdCb5mM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA..i&w=435&h=326&bih=760&biw=1639&q=rotary%20connects%20the%20world%20logo&ved=0ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8


 

Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

 Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 
 

Lake Norman Men That Cook 
Sunday September 27 - 11 am to 2 pm at Langtree Plantation 
 

Categories are:  

• Casseroles 

• Wings 

• Beans (which will include chili) 

• Vegetables 

• Other great food (includes BBQ, meatballs, crawfish, etc.)  

• Desserts 
 

Sponsors:  

• The King Spoon  $5,000  JSCM Group 

• Platinum Spoon  $2,500  Langtree Plantation 

• Golden Spoon   $1,000  Dane Construction 
Golden Spoon    $1,000  The World in Our Backyard 
Golden Spoon    $1,000  The Daetwyler Group 
Golden Spoon  $1,000  Metrolina Greenhouses 
Golden Spoon  $1,000  Morris International 

• Silver Spoon   $   500   Ladd, McCall & Associates, CPAs, PA 
Silver Spoon  $   500  Parker Financials 
Silver Spoon  $   500  Paul & Judy Leonard 
Silver Spoon  $   500  Pinnacle Bank 

• Bronze Spoon   $   250   Tailrace Marina 
Bronze Spoon  $   250  HealthMarkets Kent Pike Agency 
Bronze Spoon  $   250  Langtree Café Catering 
Bronze Spoon  $   250  Niagara Water 
Bronze Spoon  $   250  Promo Threads 
Bronze Spoon  $   250  Kwik Kopies 

Who is cooking?    For what charity? 
1. Andy Petroski     Lydia’s Loft 
2. Camp Gladiator     Catawba Land Conservancy 
3. Charlotte Mecklenburg Police  Hope House 
4. Chef Home Boy    Beds for Kids 
5. Daetwyler Company    Caterpillar Ministries 
6. Friends of Dove House   Dove House 
7. Huntersville Mayor John Anarella Lake Norman Kiwanis 
8. Langtree Café & Catering   Piedmont Animal Rescue  
9. LKN Huntersville Rotary    Serenity House 
10. Men of FeedNC    FeedNC 
11. Northstone Country    Angels & Sparrows Soup Kitchen 
12. ROWBOAT Company    Our Towns Habitat for Humanity 
13. The Unusual Backyard    Grove Presbyterian Church 
14. T. Ford Group    Performing Art Live of Iredell 
15. Thomas & Godley Attorneys   Shades of Love LKN 

Cooler of Cheer Raffle. 
$1,000 worth of Liquor in a Yeti Cooler. 

Baskets 
Fun baskets 
worth $500 
you can win in 
our raffle. 

Tickets 
www.lakenormanmenthatcook.info 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftulamama.com%2Fdiaper-raffle-prizes%2F&psig=AOvVaw3VsgOOLCuzumZlBSi9CvIi&ust=1582068732533000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNjm3Lzf2ecCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAx


  

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kim Van Sickler 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Huntersville Elementary 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 
 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

2018-2019 Governor’s Award for BEST Club in the district! 
Out of 57 clubs, only one club earns the Governor’s Award.  

The PAUL HARRIS Fellow is an award given to those who have 

given $1000 dollars possibly over several years to our foundation 

or by a sponsor that has given the money in your name for 

extraordinary services rendered. 

Club Foundation Chair Debbie Jackson and District Foundation Chair Bob Wilson with our 
newest Paul Harris Fellows: Tom Ford, Bob Gors, John Beiler, Eric Franzen,  
Joyce Schiaffo, Mark Kincer, Mike Fitzgerald, Cheryl Holt, Kent Pike, Thomas Schiaffo. 

Club Service    Happy Club Anniversary  Happy Anniversary     

March 5 - Mark Kincer – 3 years    March 14 – Kandi & Dan Ranson 
March 12 – Eric Franzen – 2 years 

Community Service 
Planting Trees 
Saturday February 29 at Shuffletown Park  
  

Up to 90 volunteers (Rotarians, family 
members, Interact/Rotaract clubs) planted 
lots of trees at Shuffletown Park.  
Including 4 of our members. Only 2 planted 
trees and 2 members watched. Guess who? 
 

International Service 
Sponsorship 
Our club sponsored Shari Mariely Garcia 
Lira from Mexico for the Fall semester 
and for the Spring semester at Central 
Piedmont Community College where she 
studies international business. 


